28" February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Visit to Creswell Crags

Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution towards our trip to Creswell Crags on 25™ March.
Unfortunately we have received far fewer contributions than are necessary for the visit to go ahead. The
deadline has been extended to 9.00am on Tuesday 3" March for any families who would still like to
contribute, however if sufficient contributions have not been received by then the trip will be cancelled. If
you pay using a barcode letter please bring your receipt to the office by 9.00am on Monday.

Yours sincerely

DoNeY YY)

Danielle Nossa
Phase Leader Years 3 and 4

Pendle Road, Duston, Northampton, NN5 6DT Headteacher: Mrs Samantha Phillips BEd, NPQH
Tel: 01604 751625 Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Michelle White: BSc, PGCE
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